
From:  Diane Alancraig <dralancraig@sbcglobal.net>

Sent time:  05/16/2020 01:12:05 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  alexa@hollywooddell.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; david.ryu@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; kevin.keller@lacity.org

Subject:  extension of the public comment period for the proposed Hollywood Center Development DEIR).
 

Dear Ms Nguyen, 

I would like to add my voice to those asking for an extension to the Hollywood Center Development Project.  Covid
is interrupting all our daily lives and it is inconceivable to that the City Planning Department does not consider this a reason to
extend the 45 day public comment period for this Project.

Please reconsider and extend the deadline for 90 days after the "Safer at Home" order has been lifted. This will give everyone
enough time to really look at the specs on this project that will affect so many lives in our neighborhood and city

Thank you

Diane Alancraig
















